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 Operation Blessing 37th Annual Pancake Brunch: 

Fall is here! And as the days grow shorter and the air turns 

crisp, the time is approaching for the annual...oh wait...the  

Pandemic! Well, we considered doing a virtual Zoom Brunch, 

but figured that wouldn’t have much appeal. Mailing pancake 

mix to everyone is expensive. Drones delivering pancakes is 

very expensive. So, we are sad to announce that our 37th    

Pancake Brunch will have to wail until next year.                                       

This is our major fundraiser for the year, and we are always 

thankful for everyone who comes to support our ministry.                                                                                    

If you would like to make a donation to support Operation  

Blessing anyway (even without the pancakes and sausages), you 

can send it by mail or PayPal.  

We will still be grateful though we will miss seeing everyone. 

We are still in need of Bibles to hand out to our clients. If you 

would like to donate Bibles, you may drop them off at the   pan-

try, or you may make a monetary contribution, just be sure to 

put “Bibles” in the memo line on your check or through our 

website.  Thank you so much to Bryan and Cecelia Baily,     

Amazing Love Church and everyone who donated Bibles. Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Sadly, we will not be having our annual fall garage sale this month due to the pandemic. Unfortunately it 

would be much too difficult to pull off while still keeping our volunteers and shoppers safe. We hope to have 

a bigger and better one in the spring.                                                                                                                                 

Watch for updates in our Newsletter,  on our Facebook page, and our website.  




